
 

 

4 October 2019 
 
 
Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA), reference: 5917943 
 
I refer to your information request we received on 3 October 2019, for the following: 
 
A copy of the 'Kapiti Visitor Attraction Strategy 2015 – 2020. 
 
Council response regarding your request 
 
The Economic Development team have provided a link (below) to the page on our website 

containing the information you are seeking. 

https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/our-district/economic-development/strategy-for-supporting-

economic-development/ 
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